
New Lake Sign Proposal    May 2024 

The Anthony Lake Board requests approval from the Anthony 

City Commission to use $2,109 of lake board funds to purchase a 

new “Welcome to Anthony Lake” sign to be placed at the main 

lake entrance.  The old metal sign will be removed.  

The lake board members have been working on this project since 

2023.  Considerable discussion and research led to a final 

decision.  At the May 13, 2024 Anthony Lake Board meeting a 

motion was made, a second given, discussion, and a unanimous 

vote to present this request to the Anthony City Commission for 

approval.   

Sign description:   

Letters will be 8" tall x 1/4" thick flat cut aluminum in ARIAL 

BOLD font attached to a backer panel.  (WELCOME TO 

ANTHONY LAKE) 

Backer panel will be 11" tall x 1-1/2" thick and a length of 16 

Feet, constructed of AC2 Ground Contact Pressure treated 

Lumber 

in a Western Cedar Color (darker than regular PT Lumber) and 

attached to the existing wooden posts at the lake. 

We ask that the city maintenance crew assist with installation, as 

we will need some posts and landscaping removed and/or 

relocated to accommodate the new sign to be centered in front of 

the flagpole. 

WHile we do not have an actual sketch or picture of the proposed 

sign, you can see a similar sign photo below. 

Total completed and installed cost will be $2,109.00 

       Vendor: 

Troy Lankton 

Classic Woods 

105 W. Main St 

Anthony, KS. 67003 

620-842-3308 



 

 


